From: Grant Wehrli I -
Date: February 1, 2016 at 10:17:52 AM CST

To: fmautino@auditor.illinois.gov
Subject: Legislators request clarity of committee accounting and spending

Auditor General Mautino,

Please find the attached letter for your reference. We do hope that you can add clarity
to the reporting and suspect spending from your now closed campaign fund. This letter
Is not being released to the press. We look forward to your timely response.

Respectfully submitted on the behalf of Representative’s Andersson, Batinick, Butler,
Frese, lves, Jesiel, McDermed, Morrison, Phillips, K. Wheeler, Wojcicki Jimenez and

myself.

Grant Wehrli



